
 
 

The Corporation of the City of Markham – Clerk’s Department 

Anthony Roman Centre, 101 Town Centre Boulevard, Markham, Ontario  L3R 9W3 

www.markham.ca 

 

August 14, 2019 

 

 

Jess Vandenhazel 

The Mito Canada Foundation 

1023 Henley Road 

Mississauga, ON L4Y 1C8 

 

Sent via email 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

RE:  Mitochondrial Disease Awareness Week 

September 16 to September 22, 2019 (3.4) 
 

On behalf of Members of Council, I would like to advise your request to proclaim September 16 to 

September 22, 2019 as "Mitochondrial Disease Awareness Week" has been approved.  The request is 

consistent with the City of Markham’s Proclamation Policy. 

 

For your information, the proclamation will be published in the Markham Economist and Sun newspaper 

near to the proclamation date.  Please contact our Corporate Communications and Community 

Engagement Department if you have questions regarding this publication.  They can be reached by phone: 

905-477-7000, ext. 7548. 

 

If you wish to receive a commemorative proclamation certificate, please contact Chuong Vuong in our 

Mayor’s Office by phone: 905-477-7000, ext. 4898 or by email: cvuong@markham.ca  

 

Please let me know if you require further assistance on this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kimberley Kitteringham 

City Clerk 

 
C: All Mayor’s Office Staff and Councillors’ Assistants 
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